
 
 
 

I N V I T A T I O N 
 
 

Law Enforcement Policy Briefing: How Sentencing and 
Corrections Reform Makes Communities and Law 

Enforcement Safer Friday, July 8 | 10 a.m.- Noon | RHOB 2237 
 

 
Featuring 

 
Larry D. Thompson 
Former United States Deputy Attorney General 
Former United States Attorney, Northern District of Georgia 

 
Brett L. Tolman 
Former United States Attorney, District of Utah 
Former Member of the Attorney General’s Advisory Committee 
Former Assistant United States Attorney, District of Utah 

 
Matthew D. Orwig 
Immediate Past President of the National Association of Former U.S. Attorneys 
(NAFUSA) 
Former United States Attorney, Eastern District of Texas 
Former Assistant United States Attorney, Eastern District of Texas 

 
 
These former federal prosecutors and senior Justice Department officials will present data supporting the 
need for the federal sentencing and corrections reform bills moving in the House that will enhance the safety 
of our communities and those who protect them. Earlier this year, these officials joined more than 60 other 
former law enforcement officials on a letter calling for the passage of legislation in the Senate similar to that 
being considered in the House. 

 
 

 
 

What: Congressional staff briefing featuring prominent federal law 
enforcement officials on the need for sentencing and corrections reform  

When:  Friday, June 8, 10 a.m.  to 12 p.m. 
Where: RHOB 2237 

To RSVP, or for more information, please 
contact 

Andrew Howard at 
andrew@justiceactionnetwork.org. 

http://t.sidekickopen06.com/e1t/c/5/f18dQhb0S7lC8dDMPbW2n0x6l2B9nMJW7t5XX463RLnlW4XXHR62BpBggW3M2f5R56dybkf8jZwN602?t=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.justiceactionnetwork.org%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2016%2F01%2FLetter-to-Sen-Leaders-re-S2123-Jan19.2016.pdf&si=4541813412593664&pi=6bddc011-eae6-4235-81d0-c3fa0926a40a
mailto:andrew@justiceactionnetwork.org

